
The Bradley Town Board met at the Town Hall February 12, 2007 at 5:00 P.M. to discuss waste 
and recycling. 
Present were Chair Jack Huston, Elsie Bartz and Bill Jelinek. Kevin Koth arrived at 5:20 P.M. 
 
Options were discussed as to what to do if the garbage truck would become inoperable. 

1. Replace truck – if replaced, should it be budgeted for. If no replacement, look for a 
private provider? 

 
2. Should the people be given a choice as to privatized per household or privatized pick up 

at the dumpsites? 
 

3. Who furnishes the containers or dumpsters and/or recycling bins? 
 
Elsie had previously talked with Baumgart Transfer and they will fill in if the truck breaks down. 
 
Bill will contact Tomahawk Iron & Metal to see if they are going to continue with recycling or when 
they will give the town a definite answer. 
 
M/M Bartz/Jelinek to adjourn the meeting. Passed 4-0 
 
 
    Ann Eckman, Clerk 
 


